# Water Lily Class

# Summer Term 1 Newsletter

2021 - 2022



### Water Lily Class Staff













#### Welcome

I hope you had a relaxing Easter and managed to enjoy some of the sunshine. Now the weather has improved could you please send in sun craem and hats.

This term we are going to continue with the topic of Transport for the first week and hopefully take a trip on local bus. After this our topic will be 'Fantasy and Adventure'. We will be reading the book 'What's in the Witch's Kitchen? By Nick Sharratt.

## This term our book is...



### Curriculum

My communication – making sentences about our story, talking about past events, individual SALT sessions, choosing and making requests in our preferred method of communication.

My Thinking – learning about the number system, size and measuring.

Myself – keeping our bodies private, thinking about which adults we trust.

My Body – personal care, dressing and undressing for the spa.

My World – learning about 'Fantasy & Adventure' through stories and role-play, Royal Jubilee.

My creativity – learning about colours and colour mixing.

Me & My Community – keeping myself safe and behaving appropriately during trips to Tesco, the woods and the park.

### Whole School Diary Dates

06/05/2022 New Building Opening Ceremony 13/05/2022 **Futures Favre** 18/05/2022 HPV vaccination for Year 8 pupils 27/05/2022 Jubilee Celebrations and last day of

Please send £1 a week or £6 for the term in a named envelope to cover the cost of ingredients for food lessons.

## **Key Class information**

Monday	Football
	Trip to the woods or park
Tuesday	Spa
Wednesday	4D
Thursday	Forest school
	Trip to Tesco
Friday	Performimg Arts
	Cookery

### Keeping in touch

Please use the home school book to inform us of any important information relating to your child. We will check it every day but please log into Tapestry for your daily class update. Don't forget to add any home experiences to Tapestry as this provides us with a valuable link to home.

Any absence or to notify us of a medical appointment please email: willoughbypastoral@prioryacademies.co.uk

Any general enquiries please email: willoughbyenquiries@prioryacademies.co.uk